
As a citizen of Oregon, a state that was founded on racist principles, I am thrilled to see this bill.  There is a great need to see strong 
anti-racist 
 education for school children.  I congratulate the people who recognized this need and are doing long overdue work to deal with it.  
As a mother and grandmother of children who were in the public school system, I want to see this bill passed and implemented.


